
Bethel Prayer Concerns 
   Sunday, August 8, 2021 

 

 

   Anneke Oonk; Katie Gurtis; 

   Eric Windhausen; 

   Dianne Griffith’s nephew, Bobby 

    

******************************************************** 

 

 
Family Promise 
Rummage Sale 

August 27 & 28 (9:00-3:00) 
at Kingston Church of 

Christ Family Life Center.  
You can drop off donations 

 at the Life Center on  
Aug 24, 25, 26 from 9 AM – 3 PM  

For more information about 
acceptable donations see the flyer 

in the Gathering Area. 
 
 
 

HOME FOOD COLLECTION 
  For the month of August our focus foods are 
Cereal / Oatmeal.  These and other  
non-perishable food items can be brought in  
throughout the month and placed in the HOME 
collection basket in the Gathering Area. 
Thank you for supporting our local food pantry 
and helping feed hungry folks in our community.    

 
 



Bethel Presbyterian Church Announcements 

 
DID YOU REMEMBER UNDIES? 

Today is “Undie Sunday” – a back-to-school 
project to benefit children attending our local 
elementary schools. If you forgot your “undies” 
you can drop them off at the church office 
before the end of August (items most needed 
are Girls’ & Boys’ Undies or Sweatpants/Leggings- Size 5/6 
and Size 7/8, but larger sizes are also need) or you can make a 
financial contribution – just write “undies” on the check memo 
line or on the envelope.   

 

On Sunday, August 15, we will 
commit ourselves to serving 
Christ as we dedicate our time 
and talent surveys.  Copies of the 
survey are in the August Open 
Door.  There are also copies in 
the Gathering Area and the 
church office.  Please be sure to 
pick one up, prayerfully consider 

how you are called to share your gifts and skills, and then 
commit to do so in worship on August 15.   

 

Children’s Sunday School for August  
Children will meet again August  29th on 
the porch at 10:15am for Sunday School.  
All children kindergarten through 5th 
grade are welcome.   

 


